
Welcome! My name is Adam Martin and I’m the principal at Dearborn High School and in just 6 
months you will be the parent of a Pioneer.  
 
We’d like to invite you to our 8th Grade Parent Night, on March 29th at 6:30 pm, held in the 
Dearborn High Auditorium. You’ll get to meet some of the staff, find out about awesome clubs 
and athletic opportunities, and learn a little bit about what life is like at Dearborn High.  
 
I wanted to give you an opportunity for questions you may have, so that way we can make sure 
to have them answered for you. Please click on this survey;  let us know what you would like to 
find out about high school. ​https://goo.gl/forms/429Cx1rDh2wr6ou22 
 
We’ll see you in a few weeks! 
 
Thanks 
Mr. Martin 

https://goo.gl/forms/429Cx1rDh2wr6ou22

